Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Murray Rosen A
Sent: 05 February 2022 14:28

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's Yard application 2021/3225/P

Dear Camden Planners,

We have lived near Hampstead Heath for many years and write to express our horror at this proposal:

1. 825 homes in 6 blocks of 11-19 storeys casting a shadow over Lido, further destroying that historic skyline.

2. Another 48k sq metres of industrial space and 70k of office space. Where are all these people (and their cars)
going to go?!

3. No real or sufficient transport/recreation spaces so they will add hugely to the vast crowds we have seen in the
last few years congregating on the south of the Heath.

4. More social, traffic and local crime problems, we suppose. What about us existing residents?

This one of the most ruinous high density proposals we have seen in Camden for ages. Please rule against it - Lesley
and Murray Rosen



